



   

For Immediate Release:  

Contact:  
Arizona Department of Health Services Says “Grow a Healthy Child”
New initiative encourages parents and kids to eat meals as a family
The Arizona Department of Health Services just introduced a new plan designed to educate parents about the benefits of eating meals as a family in hopes that more parents and children statewide will share healthy meals.
The campaign, targeted towards mothers of children ages 2 – 11 in       (community)       , will combine several methods to reach families with the message that you can make any meal more nutritious by sharing it.  TV spots, outdoor billboards, and door hangers will be seen throughout the state, starting in February, in support of this message.

ADHS also developed a community event toolkit for distribution to statewide partners that contains easy and fun healthy eating related games for preschool and elementary school children.  Growth charts that display the Grow a Healthy Child message have also been produced. 
The goal of the “Grow a Healthy Child” campaign is to increase the awareness among Arizona parents that family meals provide a special time to share healthy foods, tell stories, and laugh.
As part of this campaign, the Arizona Department of Health Services is offering to send free recipes and information on healthy eating. To receive these free materials, call 1-800-695-3335.
To learn more about the Grow a Healthy Child campaign, visit eatwellbewell.org.
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